
From: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2019 4:25 PM EST 
To: Erik Gutshall <egutshall@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Follow-up 

Hi, I wanted to follow-up on our discussion late last week. Is there a time we can hop on the phone? Thanks!

 
Andrea Fava  Public Policy Director | Amazon
afava@amazon.com | T 202.442.2952 | M 202.580.9510
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